
August 29, 2024

Michael Wich, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee  

c/o Will Coffman  

900 Montclair Road  

Birmingham, AL  35213  

Dear ICC Nominating Committee Chairperson, 

The Board of Directors of the Central Ohio Code officials 
Association (an ICC chapter) have voted to endorse the candidacy 
of Michael P. Boso, CBO, for the position of Vice President of the 
International Code Council (ICC).

Since 2017, Mr. Boso has served the ICC membership as an 
ICC Board Director.  Mr. Boso has also served as a director and in 
each of the officer positions of the Central Ohio Code Officials 
Association. He has been honored with awards by the Central Ohio 
Code Officials Association many times.  

Mr. Boso began his service as a building inspector with the City 
of Grove City, Ohio in 1991 and entrusted with its chief building and 
zoning official position since 1998. 
The members of the Central Ohio Code Officials Association have 

benefited greatly from Mike's service and leadership over the 
years enhancing the building profession and his willingness to 
continue to work for us and our membership. 

The Central Ohio Code Officials Association enthusiastically 
supports Mike Boso for the position of ICC Vice President! 

Sincerely, 

Michael D. Hulsey President 
Central Ohio Code Officials 
Association 

CENTRAL OHIO CODE 
OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

PO Box 2021 Westerville, Ohio  43086-2021




